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The following lists answers to inquiries made during the Non-Mandatory pre-bid meeting 

on October 14, 2021 for the Meadow Hill Sanitary Sewer Holding Tank Project (Bid No. 

22-06). 

 

 Q. Are hazardous chemicals present in the waste piping coating scheduled 

removed? 

A. The Town is not aware of nor, do we anticipate there to be any, hazardous 

materials in the building materials impacted by the Work. 

 

 Q. What is the depth and maximum loading on the 42” RCP sewer mains to the 

south of the pump station? 

 

A. The MDC requires adequate protection of the sewer outfall pipe during 

construction. The two outfalls are located approximately 5 and 10 feet below 

grade respectively. The contractor should notify the MDC before starting 

work. 

The following documents & drawings are attached and included in Addendum No. 02: 

Revised Bid Documents 

 None 

End of Addendum No. 02 


